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ITEM TITLE: 

RESOLUTION.A RESOLUTION OF THE CORAL GABLES TRANSPORTATION ADVISORY 

BOARD REQUESTING THAT THE CITY COMMISSION ADOPT THE TRANSPORTATION 

ADVISORY BOARDS’ SUGGESTIONS REGARDING THE CITY’S PLANNED MOBILITY HUB.  

 

SUMMARY OF ITEM: 

At the February 22, 2022 Transportation Advisory Board (TAB) meeting, the TAB discussed the City’s 

Mobility Hub and adopted a resolution which addressed the below suggestions regarding the mobility 

hub. 

 

 TAB believes that the current configuration, which allows for only minimal sub-standard and 

inadequate parking for bicycles on the open ground floor level, and parking of scooters with 

charging on the second floor is not a well thought-out plan for micro-mobility; 

 TAB recommends safe, secure parking for bicycles on the ground level with charging stations for 

pedal-assist bikes, and scooter parking and charging stations on the ground level; 

 TAB suggests that the entire ground floor be dedicated to micro-mobility options and 

accommodations versus retail space in order to accommodate the foreseen increase in bicycle and 

scooter usage at the mobility hub; 

 TAB also recommends design and implementation of a true protected bike lane on the south side 

of Andalusia be considered. 

 

SUBMITTED BY: 

BOARD COMMITTEE SECRETARY:  

Melissa DeZayas, P.E., Sr. Transportation Engineer   

 

ATTACHMENTS: 

1. Resolution 

2. Minutes 

 

 


